
SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 

 

Date 29/03/2023 

Present Mrs Iqbal, Eesa Javed, Khadija Iqbal, Zunaira Shafiq , Sana Bano, Amina 
Majid, Zakariya Faisal, Haider Ali, Imaan Yusaf and Mohammed Haseeb 
Ali. 

 
 
 

 Thank you to all the classes that took the time to complete the lunch questionnaire. We   
       have collated the information and will pass the details to Alyette.  
 Some of the main suggestions were:  

o Themed lunches: Spanish Day, Mexican Day, Chinese New Year, Halloween, Bonfire 
Night, Summertime, Easter and Eid.  
o Many children have requested chicken on their pizzas as well as some other 
toppings.  
o Creamy tomato pasta isn’t the favourite; the children prefer spicy tomato or garlic.  
o There is also a huge demand for samosas on the menu.  
o The children desperately want to see the return of the salad bar containing: 
sweetcorn, lettuce, carrots, peppers, cucumber, tomatoes, hummus, tortilla chips, 
coleslaw, cheese, ketchup and mayonnaise.  
o They would like milkshake more often if possible.  
o They would also like custard with their desserts and have requested chocolate or 
mint custard on occasions. They find the cakes very dry and crumbly. 
o Some things that they don’t like are broccoli and green beans. They have said that 
the pasta is quite often over-cooked.  
o As they always have pizza or fish every Friday, they would like to shake it up a bit 
and have these on random days like other mains and not on a set day. They like the 
surprise of not knowing what’s on the menu!   
o The year 6 children have said that desserts always run out as they are the last in the 
queue so they are regularly given fruit instead.  

 The year 6 children have asked if they can have a special leaver’s lunch during their last   
       week in school. Miss Quadri has said this is something that she can sort out so watch this  
       space!  
 The school council are really looking forward to judging the Easter Egg competition on  
       Thursday the 30th of March. 

 A reminder that the Eid competition for designing your own payer mat closes on Thursday 
the 20th April. 

 
Thank you to all of the children for all of their contributions. 


